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24 June 2025 
 

 
Semester 1 Report and Parent Teacher Interviews 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Semester 1 reports have been emailed out for all students.  We hope you find this feedback useful 
in reviewing your child’s progress so far this year, and in aiding them to set goals for the remainder 
of the year. 
 
All parents and carers are requested to meet with their child’s teachers at the Secondary Parent 
Teacher Interviews so we can work together to ensure your child achieves to their potential.  
 
Interviews will be held on Tuesday 22 July from 3.20 pm to 6.00 pm in G Block, which is easily 
accessed via the Borrowdale Close entrance. A map is shown over the page. 
 
Families of Year 11 and 12 students are also invited to book an interview with Ms Sheri Mills, the 
Guidance Officer, to commence discussions and planning around university applications for 2026 
or 2027. 
 
 
Instructions for how interviews can be booked online are attached. Alternatively, interviews can be 
booked by contacting our office on 4040 8207 or 4040 8214.  
 
 
We look forward to working together with you to support your child’s success at our college. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr Stuart Edwards 
Head of School Secondary 

  

http://www.bentleyparkcollege.eq.edu.au/


 

 
 
 
How to book an interview: 
 

Scan the QR code below or go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code sgz28 
        

 
 
Enter your details. 

   
Select the teachers you wish to see. 
 
Select the appointment times that suit your family 
best. 
 

 
When you click FINISH your selected bookings 
will be emailed to you immediately. If you do 
not receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event code again 
and check your email address spelling. Update your details if email address is 
incorrect.  
 
DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe so that you can 
refer to it on the day. Remember to add your appointments to your calendar.  

 
Bookings must be finalised by Monday 21 July at 9.00 am. 
 
If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings click on the link in the confirmation email 
you received after you made your bookings OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter 
the code and the email address you used when making your bookings. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

